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The Pearce Q Foundation has done a great amount of soul searching about the future of the 4 Miles of 
Hope Walk/Run. We have decided that for this year, we will be taking a break from our annual event. 
This decision to cancel the walk has been very difficult. However, we believe that taking time off from 
the 4 Miles of Hope will allow us to refocus and re-energize our vision. 
The Pearce Q. Foundation and our walk dream team have been such a blessing to the lives of 
everyone involved over the past 8 years. The tremendous show of support for the 4 Miles of Hope is 
truly humbling. It is amazing to think about how our entire community has been part of creating a 
positive change in the world and has raised and donated over $250,000 to fund childhood cancer 
family support, awareness and research. The impact that we have made thus far, for children and 
families in the fight, is incredible.  
With this decision made, we are still committed to helping our community continue to raise funds for the 
Pearce Q. Foundation and children with cancer. We will continue to do events through out the year and 
look forward to your continued support as we help kids fight cancer. 
In closing, we are very passionate about the work we do and know you are just as passionate about 
helping children with cancer. We can never begin to thank you, our community, for the incredible 
support your have given to the Pearce Q. Foundation and look forward to seeing the same support 
throughout the year. We are forever grateful to you.  
As a reminder, don’t forget we have our 4th annual Comedy for a Cure coming this April 15, 2016. We 
look forward to seeing you there! 

All the Best, 

Pearce Quesenberry 
Founder,  
Pearce Q. Foundation, Inc.
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